
YOUR TRUSTED ENERGY ADVISOR 

August 29, 2022 

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Rosemary Chiavetta, Secretary 
400 North Street 
Harrisburg PA  17120-0211 

RE:  Priority Power Management, LLC to amend address and contacts  

Docket Ref # - A-2011-2245433 

Dear Ms. Chiavetta, 

Priority Power Management, LLC would like to amend our office address along with contact 
information. 

Please remove our Midland address and add 2201 E. Lamar Blvd, Ste 275, Arlington, TX  76006. 

We would like to remove Brad Trietsch and John Bick from any correspondence as it relates to Priority 
Power Management, LLC.    

In place of removing Brad Trietsch and John Bick we would like to add the following email for any 
correspondence regulatory1@prioritypower.com  

If you have any questions or require anything else, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you,  

Kristen Spevak 
Priority Power Management, LLC 
2201 E. Lamar Blvd, Suite 275 
Arlington, Texas 76006 
312.535.6600 
Regulatory1@prioritypower.net 

Priority Power Management 
2201 E Lamar Blvd, Suite 275 

Arlington, TX 76006 
T 972-314-9066 
F 886-472-8789 


